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9th October 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Customer, 
 

Notification of Bosentan 62.5mg and 125mg stock status. 
 
I’m writing to advise of the current supply status of Bosentan 62.5mg and 125mg in 
New Zealand. There is limited stock of the 62.5 mg (4 packs available) and the 125 mg 
(29 packs available) at some wholesalers. 
 
We have shipped 44 packs of 62.5mg from Australia for supply from the 10th or 11th of 
October. This quantity should cover requirements for at least 6 weeks. 
 
I will contact you to prioritize allocation to your warehouses. 
 
There has been delays in delivery of the stock due to a number of reasons including a 
delay in procurement of raw materials; ongoing strikes at the packing site and 
numerous public holidays in the country of manufacture.  
 
However, we are pleased to advise that 960 packs of the 125mg packs are in transit 
and should be available by the 10th of October.  
 
The 62.5 mg packs will be released for delivery by the 16th of October.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and please do not hesitate 
to contact me on 021 980 677 
  

 

 

 

 
David Leesburg 
Team Leader/Operations Manager 
 

 
 
Dr. Reddy's Laboratories Ltd. 
82 Totara Crescent, 
Lower Hutt 
New Zealand 
 
Direct: +64 0800 362 733 | Mobile: +64 21 980 677 
E-mail: davidl@drreddys.com | Website: www.drreddys.com 
 
Good Health Can't Wait. 
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